HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach June 18, 2023

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"This is My Father's World" #43
"Before the Throne of God Above"

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Mike Nessell

Special Music - Children's Choir

"Mission Possible"

Message

Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation

"How Deep the Father's Love for Us"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm **Welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church**. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please see one of our ushers for our "**Welcome Packet**" which contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

- iChoose baby bottles are due back today.
- Quarterly Business Meeting on Wednesday, June 21st at 6:30 p.m.
- VBS Meeting on Thursday, June 22nd at 7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall.
- Life Line Screening onsite Saturday, June 24th from 9:00-5:00.
- Financial Statement for May is available on all the entrance tables.

Supper with My Sisters!

Please join us on Friday, June 23rd at 7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall for a time of food and fellowship. During this time, we will also be discussing plans for future events.

The board of directors and staff of the Tar River Baptist Association invite you to a **floating retirement reception** in honor of our Associational Missions Strategist, **Dougald McLaurin**. The reception will be hosted at Ephesus Baptist Church in Spring Hope on Sunday, June 25th, from 2:00–4:00 p.m. Light refreshments will be provided. Please drop by to express your appreciation to Dougald for his years of service to the churches of our association.

Reminder if you have not turned in your forms for the **Church Directory**, please turn them in asap. We cannot complete the directory without your information, and we want to make sure everyone that wishes to be included is accounted for.

Summer Sessions for Children: Books of the Bible

We have begun our summer sessions for children ages 5-12. We would like for you to sign up to teach one or two of these sessions. All materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance). You will be blessed working with this group of wonderful kids. For our youngest children up to 4 years old, we will also have something available in the nursery. Thanks so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina if you have any questions.



VBS will be held on July 17 - 21 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Please use this link to register.

https://hcbckingdom.myanswers.com/keepers-of-the-kingdom2/

We will post this info on the church's website and on our Facebook page. Any questions? Please see Gina.

We fix goodie bags for the children who come with their parents to the **Food Bank Pop-Up** each month. If you have any stuffed animals, gently used or new, that you would like to donate for the bags please bring them to church and give to Gina. Beanie Babies size is good, but we can use anything. Thank you in advance.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

June 2023 Ushers:

Milton Bryant, Nelson Pearce, and J.W. Reel

Nursery Schedule Today:

Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington

June 25, 2023:

Lynne Taylor & Josie Burk

Weekly Need for 2022/2023 budget

\$5,718.00

Offering June 11, 2023

\$4,969.00

YTD - Overage

\$992.73

